Davis High School Community Council Minutes
March 10, 2021 6:30 a.m.

Attendees: Greg Wilkey, Amanda Taggart, Corrine Barney, Traci Meade, Robyn Lawson, Ryan Wilko,
Shanna Barker, Julie Call, Brooke Karras, Lance Thaxton, Jared Jensen, Eliza Thaxton, and Lydia Wright.

Council Chair Ryan Wilko welcomed the Council and reviewed the previous month’s minutes. He
motioned that the minutes be accepted. Corrine Barney seconded the motion. The minutes were
approved and adopted.

The Council reviewed the Davis High winter activities results included in the agenda. Davis has
experienced lots of success at state competitions. The student officers reported changes were made to
the School Constitution, and that they are trying to plan prom and other end of year activities.

Brooke Karras shared the PTA’s effort to feed of the faculty went well. The PTA is supporting the office
with training on March 18, 2021.

Dr. Wilkey reviewed recent and year-to-date Trust Lands budget expenditures. There were no notable
changes in the expenditures. Expenses have been in line with the budgeted amounts. The Council was
encouraged to review and be prepared to vote for next year’s budget.

The next meeting will be April 7, 2021 at 6:30 am. Ryan Wilko motioned that the meeting be
adjourned. Julie Call seconded the motion, and the meeting was adjourned.



